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Martha’s Vineyard Bank Charitable Foundation Announces Food Truck is 
“Wrapped and Ready”  

 
Edgartown, MA –  Martha’s Vineyard Bank Charitable Foundation announced today 
the Hino 26-foot refrigerated truck - which it purchased to help non-profit 
organizations providing food to those in need on the Island - has recently been 
wrapped with colorful graphics and is ready to begin travels to pick up food 
supplies and deliver to those in need on Martha’s Vineyard.  "This truck will be a 
welcome and very much needed addition to our Island food security infrastructure,” 
said Betty Burton, President of the Vineyard Committee on Hunger.   
 
For more information contact Christine (CJ) Conrad, Vice President, Marketing and 
Solution Development, (508) 684-4171 or cconrad@mvbank.com; or Patti Leighton, 
Community Relations Director at (774) 310-2030 or  pleighton@mvbank.com.  
 
Photo Caption:  The Food Truck pulling onto the 6:00am Vineyard Haven boat on 
Monday, June 14th.  Joe Capobianco, Director of the Food Baskets MV program at 
Good Shepherd Parish, was at the wheel of the newly wrapped Hino 26-foot 
refrigerated food truck (purchased by Martha’s Vineyard Bank Charitable 
Foundation) and ready to start his day.   
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